

Opening School Mass

12/2/2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

You are invited to the St Thomas the Apostle Opening School Mass at 9:30am on Friday 14th February.

During this mass your child, as an elected student leader for 2020, will receive their leadership badge. We invite you to come forward with your child at the allotted time to pin on their badge.

Please arrive at the church by 9:20am. This will allow you to sit with your child during the mass. Following the mass there will be light refreshments for Year 5/6 students and their families.

We acknowledge work commitments may mean you are unable to attend at this time. The Year 6 teachers will pin on badges if you are unable to attend.

Yours faithfully,

St Thomas the Apostle Staff